
REPRODUCED AT TUE 
NATIONAL ARCHIVES 

January 1A5, 1965 

AIRTEL 

TO: DIRECTOR, FBI (62-109060) 

FROM: LEGAT, LONDON (62-358) ((P) 

SUBJECT: ASSASSINATION OF PRESIDENT 
JOHN FITZGERALD KENNEDY 
11/22/63, DALLAS, TEXAS 
MISCELLANEOUS - INFORMATION CONCERNING 

Remyairtel, 12/29/64. 

There is enclosed an article from the "Sunday Times", January 3, 1965, which is a reply by Hugh Trevor-Roper to the article by JOHN SPARROW, mentioned in referenced Airtel. Also enclosed is article from "Sunday Times", January 10, which is SPARROVs reply to Trevor-Roper. 

On January 13, 1965, Mr. JIM PETTIS, USIS, American Embassy, London, advised that JOHN SPARROW had been invited to participate in a debate with MARK LANE.in London on the assassination. Embassy officials talked with SPARROW, and SPARROW then decided that he would not participate in such debate as it would only lend dignity to LANE's position. 
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